

Name: \_\_\_\_\_

## MID-TERM TEST (No.1)

Class: \_\_\_\_\_

### PART A: LISTENING

People are describing how they feel. Listen and circle the problem. (1 point)

- |                                |                     |
|--------------------------------|---------------------|
| 1. <u>A</u> . an upset stomach | 2. A. a sore throat |
| B. the flu                     | B. a headache       |
| 3. A. a toothache              | 4. A. a backache    |
| B. a cold                      | B. a headache       |
| 5. A. an upset stomach         | 6. A. a cold        |
| B. a sore throat               | B. a backache       |

### PART B: PHONETICS

Choose the word whose underlined part is pronounced differently from the others (0,6 point)

- |                       |                    |                      |                      |
|-----------------------|--------------------|----------------------|----------------------|
| 1. A. cough <u>ed</u> | B. decid <u>ed</u> | C. watch <u>ed</u>   | D. wash <u>ed</u>    |
| 2. A. <u>i</u> chy    | B. r <u>i</u> ding | C. s <u>i</u> ckness | D. sw <u>i</u> mming |
| 3. A. work <u>ing</u> | B. wors <u>e</u>   | C. doctor <u>or</u>  | D. word <u>or</u>    |

### PART C: VOCABULARY AND GRAMMAR

Exercise 1: Choose the word that doesn't belong to the group in each sentence. (0,4 point)

- |                |             |              |                |
|----------------|-------------|--------------|----------------|
| 1. A. students | B. homework | C. blood     | D. tutors      |
| 2. A. donate   | B. provide  | C. encourage | D. environment |

Exercise 2: Choose the correct answer to fill in the blank. (2 point)

- I use \_\_\_\_\_ to create a table for our picnic.  
A. stamps                      B. cardboards                      C. glues                      D. chess
- My sister is \_\_\_\_\_ in sports. She plays a lot of tennis and badminton in her free time.

- A. interested      B. a fan      C. fond      D. keen
3. Do more exercise \_\_\_\_\_ eat more fruit and vegetables.  
A. and      B. so      C. but      D. or
4. Model making is a \_\_\_\_\_ way of spending time.  
A. wonder      B. wonderful      C. wondering      D. wondered
5. They go \_\_\_\_\_ outside even when it's cold.  
A. swims      B. swimming      C. swiming      D. swam
6. Were you at the cinema \_\_\_\_\_ night?  
A. in      B. every night      C. last      D. ago
7. She \_\_\_\_\_ listening to classical music in the evening.  
A. don't like      B. doesn't likes      C. isn't like      D. doesn't like
8. A(n) \_\_\_\_\_ and sneezing were the first signs of the seasonal flu.  
A. stomachache      B. sunburnt      C. runny nose      D. earache
9. My parents \_\_\_\_\_ born in Florida and never moved anywhere else.  
A. was      B. are      C. were      D. is
10. Our school \_\_\_\_\_ hundreds of books to children in a rural village every year.  
A. donate      B. donated      C. donates      D. to donate

**Exercise 3: Give the correct form of the verb in the bracket. (1 point)**

1. Jack (collect) \_\_\_\_\_ coins when he was a little boy.
2. My younger brother (not/ do) \_\_\_\_\_ morning exercise every day.
3. My arm (hurt) \_\_\_\_\_ after that game of table tennis yesterday.
4. I always (join) \_\_\_\_\_ my school volunteer team every Sunday.
5. Tom and his friends (not/ go) \_\_\_\_\_ to orphanages to teach English last week.

**Exercise 4: Choose the underlined part that needs correction. (1 point)**

1. We hate (A) go (B) fishing with (C) our friends in (D) every Winter.

2. She likes (A) reading (B) book (C) in her free time (D).
3. Being (A) careful with (B) what (C) you eat and (D) drink.
4. Yesterday, I went (A) to school late (B) but (C) I missed the (D) bus.
5. My sister likes (A) going (B) horse-riding, she goes horse-riding (C) two (D) a week.

**Exercise 5: Complete each sentence below by filling in each blank with the correct form of the word provided. (1 point)**

1. She likes (jog) \_\_\_\_\_ because it makes her feel strong and happy.
2. Peter is known for being a (friend) \_\_\_\_\_ man, he always helps people.
3. They like taking care of the (elder) \_\_\_\_\_ in their neighborhood.
4. Eating lots of (color) \_\_\_\_\_ vegetables provides vitamins and minerals for our bodies
5. He sees it as his (responsible) \_\_\_\_\_ to help needy kids, so he gathers toys and clothes to donate.

**PART D: READING**

**Exercise 1: Choose the correct answer A, B, C or D to fill each blank in the following passage. (1 point)**

Painting is the hobby I (1) \_\_\_\_\_ the most! It's really fun and lets me show my creativity using special brushes and (2) \_\_\_\_\_ paints on paper. I can paint anything I like. Sometimes I (3) \_\_\_\_\_ a sunny beach with blue waves and a big, bright sun. Other times, I paint a green forest with friendly animals. The options are endless! Painting helps me tell stories (4) \_\_\_\_\_ using colors and shapes. (5) \_\_\_\_\_ time I use my brush, it's like adding a piece to my artwork puzzle. It's like going on a creative adventure with my imagination and some beautiful colors!

- |             |           |             |              |
|-------------|-----------|-------------|--------------|
| 1. A. hate  | B. keen   | C. enjoy    | D. be        |
| 2. A. color | B. colors | C. coloring | D. colourful |
| 3. A. paint | B. paints | C. painted  | D. painting  |
| 4. A. by    | B. to     | C. up       | D. at        |
| 5. A. One   | B. Every  | C. Once     | D. An        |



**Exercise 2: Read the passage and choose the correct answer (1 point)**

Caring for the elderly at nursing homes means making sure they feel loved and happy. It's like taking care of our grandparents when they are living in a special place where they can get extra help. We can do simple things to show our love and care. Visiting our grandparents often is important. We can spend time talking and listening to their stories. Playing games or doing activities they like is also a great way to make them smile. Helping with daily tasks is a nice thing to do. We can help them eat, remind them to take their medicine, or walk with them. Being patient, especially when they need more time to do things. Joining activities with them is fun. We can sing songs, dance, or draw together. It's a great way to have a good time and make them feel happy. In summary, taking care of our grandparents in nursing homes is about showing love and making them feel special. It's about spending time together, doing things they enjoy, and being helpful and patient.

1. What can we do to show love and care for our grandparents in nursing homes?
  - A. Visit them regularly and spend time talking to them.
  - B. Visit them only on weekends.
  - C. Visit them once a month.
2. Why is being patient important when taking care of our grandparents?
  - A. Because they are always happy.
  - B. Because they may need more time to do things.
  - C. Because they don't like to be rushed.
3. What are some activities we can do with our grandparents to make them happy?
  - A. Reading books together.
  - B. Not caring about their interests.
  - C. Watching TV alone.
4. How can we assist our grandparents with daily tasks?
  - A. By doing everything for them.
  - B. By asking them to do tasks on their own.

- C. By helping them eat, reminding them to take medicine.
5. What is the main idea of the passage?
- A. The importance of visiting the elderly in nursing homes.
- B. Ways to make the elderly in nursing homes feel loved and happy.
- C. The challenges of taking care of the elderly in nursing homes.

## PART E: WRITING

### Exercise 1: Reorder the words to make correct sentences. (0,6 point)

1. I/ playing / volleyball. / watching / love / and  
\_\_\_\_\_
2. They /take / a / of / photos. /usually / beautiful / lot  
\_\_\_\_\_
3. help children/ organized/ a /to/ They / charity event/ in need.  
\_\_\_\_\_

### Exercise 2: Rewrite the following sentences based on the given words. (0,4 point)

1. Collecting toy cars is his favorite hobby. (**keen**)  
\_\_\_\_\_
2. It is necessary for you to rest your eyes to keep them healthy. (**have to**)  
\_\_\_\_\_